From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 2/07/2024 1:45:24 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
02/07/2024

MRS LYNETTE SCHWAB
9/69 - EVANS STREET ST
FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

After many years of having a golf club with dining and bar facilities that were appreciated by
all the golf club members, | feel it to be one of the main facilities that the members will
appreciate in our new golf club house. Not only these would be particularly valuable to the
rest of the community surrounding this new club house - namely the tennis and squash court
members. The friendship that continues after a game of golf is most important when we have
an area where members can relax and socialise. Thank you





